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Weekly Announcements 

 

Moving over the summer? Still want to stay at Sedalia? 

It is that time of year when we need to know if you will be moving over the summer. If you are, 

please email Rochelle.Sheffield@dcsdk12.org or call the school at 303.387.5500. If you are moving but 

would still like for your student to attend Sedalia Elementary, you can! Give us your new address and 

we will be in touch. Thanks for keeping us informed as it helps with planning and staffing for next 
year.

 

Field Day is next Wednesday, May 19th.  

 Preschool – 2nd grade will be in the morning from 9:30 am – 11:00 am 

 3rd grade – 6th grade will be in the afternoon from 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm 

Parents are welcome to come and watch the festivities.  Please note that if you need to enter 

into the school, it is required that you wear a mask.  

 

 

 

 

https://sede.dcsdk12.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4caaab2faafdc43-weekend
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4caaab2faafdc43-weekend
mailto:Rochelle.Sheffield@dcsdk12.org
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Calling all kindergartners! 

It is that time of year to register your kindergartener for the 2021/2022 school year.  

If you or if you know someone who has a student that will be 5 years old before 

October 1, 2021, you can register them now! The sooner the better as this helps us with 

staffing/planning for the 21/22 school year. 

We will need the following: 

 Copy of Birth Certificate 

 Current Immunizations – we know that immunizations may not be current at this 

time. Submit what you have now and we will update them when school starts. 

 Proof of residence 

For more information and to start the enrollment process, click here… 

If you have any questions, call or email Rochelle Sheffield at 303.387.5500 or 

rlsheffield@dcsdk12.org 

 

Deadline Tuesday by 12:00pm 
 
Please remember to sign up for our food program by 12:00 on Tuesday. You must sign 
up each week to ensure order for Wednesday.  The food boxes will be delivered by the 
Backpack Society to the school on Wednesday for pick-up from 4:00-5:30.  If this is a 
hardship for you, please email Ms. Seibel (mseibel@dcsdk12.org) or Mrs. Olsen 
(tolsen1@dcsdk12.org) to explore other options. 
 
Pick up will be at the East door and pick-up will be in the school cafeteria. 
 

Por favor acuérdese de  inscribirse en nuestro programa de alimentos antes de las 12:00 del martes. La Backpack 
Society entregará la comida a la escuela el miércoles para recogerla de 4: 00-5: 30. Si esto es una dificultad para 
usted, envíe un correo electrónico a la Sra. Seibel ( mseibel@dcsdk12.org  ) o la Sra. Olsen ( tolsen1@dcsdk12.org  ) 
para explorar otras opciones. 
 
La recogida será en la puerta que está cerca de la cafetería de la escuela. 
 

Click here to sign up for next week’s delivery 

 

https://sede.dcsdk12.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4caaab2faafdc43-weekend
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4caaab2faafdc43-weekend
https://sites.google.com/a/dcsdk12.org/sedalia-elementary-school/20212022-kindergarten-registration?authuser=0
rlsheffield@dcsdk12.org
mailto:mseibel@dcsdk12.org
mailto:tolsen1@dcsdk12.org
mailto:mseibel@dcsdk12.org
mailto:tolsen1@dcsdk12.org
http://www.backpacksociety.org/sedaliafamilyprogram

